
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Farmington District Office 
1235 La Plata Highway 

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

IN REPLY REFER TO: July 12, 1996 

SF-077833 (WF) 
ISEC-841 (CA) 
3162.7-3 (07327) 

Ms. Pamela W. Staley ..,r, r j 

Amoco Production Company f3 Cp 
P.O. Box 800 c 

Denver, CO 80201 

RE: Correction Letter 
Downhole Commingling Application 
No. 2A Florance 
790' FSL & 1475' FEL, Section 20-T30N-R8W 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Staley: 

This l e t t e r corrects the l e t t e r dated July 1, 1996 for the above referenced 
commingling application. We apologize for any inconvenience t h i s may have caused. 
The correct allocation i s shown i n the table below: 

FORMATION GAS PRODUCTION OIL PRODUCTION 

Basin Fruitland Coal 15% 0% 

Blanco Mesaverde 85% 100% 

I f you have further questions regarding t h i s matter, please contact Brian W. Davis at 
(505) 599-6367 or (505) 599-8900. 

Sincerely, 

Duane W. Spencer 
Team Leader, Petroleum Management 

bcc: 
NMOCD, Santa Fe 
Well F i l e (No. 2A Florance,790'FSL & 1475' FEL, Sec 20-T30N-R8W) 
CA F i l e NM 73124 
DOME 
Suspense (Brian) 
AIRS 

07237:BWDavis:07/12/96:x6367:staleyflorance2a2.ltr 


